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DCSAA RELEASES STATEWIDE SOCCER TOURNAMENT BRACKETS  
Statewide Soccer Tournament Quarter-Finals Begins November 5 and 7 

 

WASHINGTON, DC – The District of Columbia State Athletic Association (DCSAA) today released the District’s 
first-ever boys and girls statewide soccer tournament brackets. The girls state soccer tournament quarter-
finals will begin on Monday, November 5 and the boys state soccer tournament quarter-finals will begin on 
Wednesday, November 7.  
 
The District’s public, private, parochial, independent and charter school sports teams will have the opportunity 
to compete against each other this fall as a result of DCSAA’s formation earlier this year by Mayor Vincent C. 
Gray and the Office of the State Superintendent of Education (OSSE). The statewide soccer tournament 
consists of members from DC Public Schools, DC Public Charter Schools, and area independent/non-public 
schools.  
 
DCSAA will award DC State Championship titles immediately after the boys and girls soccer finals on 
November 10 at Woodrow Wilson Senior High School.   
 
All quarter-final and semi-final matches will be played at the higher seeds home field, unless noted otherwise.  
 
 

### 

Follow DCSAA on Twitter! 
Follow DCSAA on Twitter at www.twitter.com/OSSEAthletics 

For more information about OSSE, go to: www.osse.dc.gov; www.twitter.com/OSSEDC; www.facebook.com/OSSEDC 
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